
 
 
THIS LETTER SERVES AS YOUR SCHOOL PACKET FOR THE 
2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR. PLEASE READ THIS IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION AND FOLLOW THESE STEPS. 
 
 
VISIT our school website at www.fbsrosemount.org. From the front page, click Forms (found at the top right). Then scroll down. 
You will find all of the forms there. In the list below, the name of the documents are listed in quotations. 
 
 
1. If you have not enrolled your child(ren), please use the form “Application Form – Re-Enrollment.” 
2. STUDENTS WHO DO NOT HAVE AN UPDATED IMMUNIZATION FORM OR WHO HAVE NOT CONTIENTIOUSLY OBJECTED WILL 

NOT BE ALLOWED TO ATTEND SCHOOL BY MONDAY, OCTOBER 14. The immunization forms are located on the website.  
Choose the appropriate form by grade. Feel free to contact our school nurse, Mrs. Beth Reilly at beth.reilly@district196.org 
with any questions. 

3. STUDENTS WHO ARE INVOLVED IN ATHLETICS WHO HAVE NOT HAD A PHYSICAL IN THE LAST 3 YEARS MUST HAVE A PHYSICAL 
FORM ON FILE. ATHLETES WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO PLAY IN ANY GAMES IF THIS FORM IS NOT ON FILE. If you have a son or 
daughter playing sports who has not had a physical in the last three years, please use the “Sports Physical Examination Form.” As 
an option, physicals cost $25 and are provided by Dr. Justin Hoff, a chiropractor in Rosemount.  He is located at 14450 S. Robert 
Trail, #208. His number is 651.423.2251.  Please reference that you would like an athletic physical, and it is for First Baptist 
School. 

4. Please download the “Emergency Contact Form – Elementary” for K3 through 5th grade, and use “Emergency Contact Form – 
Secondary” for 6th-12th grade. Please turn this into the school office. You will be contacted if these forms are not turned in. They 
are used in case of an emergency. 

5. To purchase school supplies, use “Supply List – Elementary” for K3 through 5th grade and use “Supply List – Secondary” for the 
6th through 12th grade. 

6. To update and/or purchase uniforms for your son or daughter, the information is provided on the website and are in the list of 
documents starting with the word “Uniform.” There are several documents as they relate to elementary or secondary. 

7. Please read the “Welcome Letter 2019-2020 School Year.” It contains some important information as well. 
8. Please mark Thursday, August 22 at 7 p.m. on your calendar. YOU WILL NOT WANT TO MISS the Parent Orientation and Open 

House! Bring the whole family. Here are some of the highlights: 
a. Just 1 hour long – meet in the gym at 7:00 p.m. 
b. Getting to know our staff  
c. Elementary students can bring their school supplies in and move them into their desk so you don’t have to store them at 

home anymore! 
d. Secondary students receiving the opportunity to get their lockers first before school even starts. 
e. Refreshments 
f. And finally – Mrs. Clear and her yearbook staff will hand all returning students from 2018-2019 a copy of the brand-new 

school yearbook, the Excalibur. 
 
We promise to move things right along, and deliver the content and information you need to know.  
 
School starts for the 1st through 12th grade on Monday, August 26. The K3 through K5 classes will start on Wednesday, August 28.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Scott Cain       
School Administrator 

First Baptist School 
14400 Diamond Path West 

Rosemount, MN  55068 
651.423.2272 

http://www.fbsrosemount.org/
mailto:beth.reilly@district196.org

